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Voting by mail is safe and has been proven to be a secure method of voting in 

Oregon for as long as I can remember. The idea that this is necessary is completely 

absurd, political garbage, and the definition of legal voter suppression. Voting by mail 

makes voting in our most rural areas way more accessible and decreases the 

financial burden of polling stations from our election budgets. DO NOT make in-

person voting on the date of an election the standard method for conducting an 

election. Voting by mail WORKS and Oregon has proven that to the nation. 


